September 9, 2016

Ciark County School District Board Statement
The Board wants to thank the Legislative Commission for allowing it to comment regarding the proposed
regulation. The Board greatly appreciates the Legislative Advisory Commission and the State Board of

Education’s time and effort working with and listening to us as the proposed regulation has developed.

We still have concerns which have been shared with you. However, we are here today to focus on
children and clarity. For our children, we must work to ensure that the students and teachers in the

classroom are protected and that increased student achievement is the focus.

If the regulation is approved, for clarity within any transition, it is essential to provide the opportunity
for transparency in the process for all employees, parents and community members. To ensure the
public is informed during any transition, the process needs to be transparent to allow the community to

participate and provide its input.

The Trustees and the Superintendent will continue to focus on student achieverment and success as we

operate the school district.

The Board appreciates the opportunity to comment before the Commission as part of our ongoing effort

to help ensure that the regulation improves education for all students in the CCSD.



